October 4, 2000

David Lloyd

Architect

Archetype

48 Union Wharf

Portland, ME 04101                    

RE:
500 Washington Avenue Office Building              

Dear Mr. Lloyd:

This letter is to confirm the revision to the approved site plan of the office-building project located at 500 Washington Avenue.  The approved revision includes a change of the façade material from brick to a panelized veneer brick.  The revised plan has been reviewed and approved by the project review staff including representatives of the Planning, Public Works, Building Inspections, Fire and Parks Departments.

If you have any questions regarding the revision please contact the planning staff at 874-8901.

Sincerely,

Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Director of Planning and Urban Development

cc: 
Alexander Jaegerman, Chief Planner


Kandice Talbot, Planner

     
P. Samuel Hoffses, Building Inspector

     
Jeff Tarling, City Arborist

     
William Bray, Director of Public Works

     
Tony Lombardo, Project Engineer

     
Lt. Gaylen McDougall, Fire Prevention

     
Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel

     
Inspection Department

     
Development Review Coordinator

     
Lee Urban, Director of Economic Development

     
Susan Doughty, Assessor's Office

     
Approval Letter File
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